
 

 

Amended Heritage Conservation Area 

HCA 16 – Goodsell Estate 

 

 

Background Information 

• The existing Lewisham Estate Heritage Conservation Area was in close proximity to Sydney’s first 

steam brick factory run by Frederick Goodsell. 

• The footprint of Camdenville Park overlays the site of the brickworks; 

• The HCA demonstrates a range of modest housing available to the Victorian worker and 

contributes to the evidence of the evolution of the terrace typology in Marrickville; 

 

Modifications 

• Any modifications to the building types and forms within the HCA have been nominal and 

have not detracted from the heritage value of the conservation area; 

• The existing HCA is being amended to include 1-9 May Street and 665-681 King Street, St 

Peters. 

 

 

 
Location of Conservation Area 



 

Statement of Significance 

• The HCA is of aesthetic significance for its narrow and dense streetscape development of 19
th

 

and early 20
th

 century terraces, cottages and houses, forming a tightly described street wall 

which creates a sense of intimacy and privacy; 

• The HCA contains increasingly rare evidence of very modest Victorian speculative workers 

housing. 

Management Recommendations 

• A Heritage Impact Statement is required by Council to accompany any Development Application 

for non-minor work to buildings within the area; please contact Council about your proposal and 

the level of documentation required; 

• Further subdivision of the lots is discouraged; 

• The overall form of the buildings including period materials and finishes should be retained and 

conserved; 

• Any development forward of the building line such as solid fences, high walls or car parking 

structures is strongly discouraged for existing properties. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


